Erinnerung Termin Arno-Gego-Global-Forum in Aachen
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Aachen. Prof. Dr. Arno Gego erinnert noch einmal an das erste Global Equestrrian Forum
in Aachen vom 3. bis 5. Dezember:

Ladies and Gentlemen,

dear Friends,

we would like to come back to our former invitation to the

FIRST GLOBAL EQUESTRIAN FORUM 2013
in Aachen, 03.-05.12.2013
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As we did not yet receive your registration, we would like to remind you to register in time as we
only have a limited number of places available. We expect about 35 to 40 different nationalities
attending our Worldwide Conference and “Mini-Davos” for the Equestrian World. Also good to
keep in mind: Ingoing payments until 20.09.2013 will receive a discount of € 60.

Additional information can be found on our internet-site www.Arno-Gego.de .

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

We would be very much pleased to welcome you in Aachen!

With best regards from Aachen,

Arno Gego
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